
 

 

   

 

Our overall attendance figure last week was 97.3%  and based on the  Ofsted 

grades (see below)—this would be considered as in line 

with the “High”. 

Well done to Yellow Class for having the BEST       

attendance figure for last week with 99.2%...  

WELL DONE! 

  

Red Class -  start next week 

Orange Class  97.9% 

Yellow Class  99.2% 

Green Class  98.2% 

Blue Class   97.0% 

Indigo Class  97.2% 

Violet Class  94.5% 
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Ofsted Attendance Grades 

96.1%+ High 95.7 - 96.0% Above nat. Average 94.0 - 95.6% National Average 

93.9 - 90.1% Low 90% - 85.1% Cause for Concern 85% or Below - Persistent Absence 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to the start of the new 2017-2018 year at  Heamoor School. 

 

We all hope you had a wonderful Summer Break, despite the weather not always being bright and sunny! 

 

We had an exciting day on Wednesday when we celebrated Roald Dahl Day by dressing up as one of our    

favourite Roald Dahl characters.   

 

There are lots of other exciting things planned this school year too, including a new reading scheme for     

children in KS2, the Swim 25 Club and delivery of brand new school mini bus, amongst other things. 

 

Breakfast Club is already up and running again, don’t forget if you would like to book a space for             

your child you will need to contact the school office.   

 

All after school clubs will re-start next week, timetables have now been sent home so please ask                  

at the school office if you have not received one. 

 



 

 

Rosie Walker Y2 

For showing amazing 

resilience in her 

learning 

 

 

... VERY proud of you!  

Kady Williams Y5 

For a focused and hard 

working start to the year 

 

Max Morrall Y2 

For his super Antarctica 

fact file 

Diary Dates …  
 
 

Monday 18th September 

Red Class children all start school 

 

Tuesday 19th September 

Swim 25 Club 

 

Wednesday 20th September 

Orange Class - Swimming 

 

Saturday 23rd September 

Violet Class - Mounts Bay Taster Morning  

9am-1pm 

Violet Class Secondary School Visits 

The time has come for parents of children in Violet Class to 

start thinking about which secondary school they would like to 

attend.  Both local schools will be running taster Saturdays as 

well as a full day  for the children followed by an evening 

meeting with parents.   

Mounts Bay Academy - 

Saturday 23rd September  9am-1pm     

Tuesday 3rd October 9am-3pm / 6pm onwards for parents 

Humphry Davy School - 

Saturday 3oth September 9am-1pm 

Thursday 5th October 9am-3pm / 6pm onwards for parents 

Well Done to Orange Class 
 

Well done to last years Orange Class 

children.  They did a great job raising an amazing 

£50.00 for the RNLI with the sale of CD’s from their 

end of  Summer Term project  ‘How Lucky Are We To 

Live By  The Sea?’ 

On Wednesday of this week the 

whole school joined with other 

schools from across the country to 

celebrate Roald Dahl Day. 

Here are a few pictures of some of 

the children dressed in their amazing 

costumes.  

Humphry Davy Maths Club 

Humphry Davy School are starting a new term of their 
Primary Maths Club aimed at children in Years 5 & 6 
who like to explore and be challenged by all things 
’Maths’. 

The group meet (in reception) on Wednesdays from 
3:30pm – 4:30pm, 20th September - 6th December. 

If you wish to attend please ask your teacher to email 
Mr White at Humphry Davy School. 


